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Notice of Cancellation: Mike Mancini Invitational Golf Tournament

May 16, 2024

Dear Sponsors, Golfers, Dinner Guests, Volunteers, and Supporters:

We hope this message finds you well. It is with sincere regret that we must announce the cancellation of the
upcoming Mike Mancini Invitational Golf Tournament scheduled for June 25, 2024.

It has recently been brought to our attention that Bluem, the non-profit organization that we fall under,
unfortunately had their 501(c)3 status temporarily suspended. While steps are being taken to correct this, the
uncertain timeline created challenges for proceeding with this year’s tournament. As a for-profit organization,
we would be required to pay income taxes on revenue including donations, and donors would not be able to
deduct contributions. Private foundations were not willing or able to make grants to the tournament. Please
note that this does not affect any prior year’s donations.

We understand the disappointment this may cause, especially considering the anticipation and support we
have received from our generous sponsors, participants, and volunteers. Please rest assured that this decision
was not made lightly. We are now busy establishing our own 501(c)3 organization, beginning to plan next year's
tournament and brainstorming ideas for a smaller event in the fall!

For anyone who has already paid, we will be reaching out directly to arrange refunds. In most cases, you will be
refunded the same way you paid. Checks will be written and mailed out no later than May 24, 2024. Venmo
and PayPal will be returned by the same date.

While we regret any inconvenience this cancellation may cause, we remain committed to furthering Mike’s
impact. Thanks to your previous support, we will be awarding four scholarships to deserving Wolcott High
School seniors on May 23, 2024, and the First Tee Youth Golf Clinic that we sponsored will still be taking place!.

Once again, we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your understanding
and continued support. Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact us at: MikeManciniInvitational@gmail.com

Stay tuned for updates on our fall event and we hope to see you at next year's tournament!

Warm regards,

The Mike Mancini Invitational organizers, Jamie, Todd, Todd and Carole.
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